3014

Objection from ;

Dear Enfield Council,
I am writing to you today on behalf of my five year old son, Leon Lawton to object to your
draft policy 'DM BG16' with particular regards to Site ID SA59 over your proposed plans

to build on Firs Farm Wetlands as a site for burial and/or crematorium use.

We have explained your proposed plans to him and he would like to give you his
objections listed below.

1. Please don’t dig up the football pitch and put a smoky building on it. I play goalies with
my Daddy there and like to watch the big boys play football on the weekend.

2. I'love playing in the Gruffalo woods (the fairy tree area) and with all the wooden toys
and I climb on the tree stumps, I don’t want bad smoke to be near where I play. It won’t be
nice. It might hurt mine and my friends lungs.

3. My favourite person is David Attenborough. I have a book on him and he says that we
must protect the world. I am an animal expert, and there are a lot of species that like to live
at the wetlands, if you build big buildings and concrete they will leave home. The bug
hotel there will be empty.

4. Another favourite thing for me to do is run, scooter and ride my bike around the
wetlands. If you dig up the path, I can’t do my route down the wiggley path anymore.



Please add my reasons to your meeting as I don’t want the wetlands to change, I love
them.



